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So many Great Neighbors responded to our request for winter gear! We are incredibly grateful to
have community partners that are always willing to support our students in need.

The Aberdeen Public Library hosted a coat drive from November 1-December 14th to support
students at Hall's Cross Roads! We are so appreciative that you chose to bless our school this year.

The Knights of Columbus, Havre de Grace Council donated coats to our school. These coats have
been added to our clothing closet to support students on an as-needed basis.

On Tuesday, December 17th, we held our coat drive and were able to provide 75 students with a
winter coat! Ms. Jennifer Thompson with the Coats 4 Kids organization was able to provide a coat
for each family that requested one. On this same day, Macy's Logistics and Operations, Joppa
provided a hat, scarf, and pair of gloves for each student to go with their coat.

Several Great Neighbors dropped off winter gear for our students. If you don't know, Hall's Cross
Roads has an open access bench in our main hallway that contains hats, gloves, scarves, socks,
and rain ponchos. Students are able to access these items anytime they are in need. Your
donations helped us stock the bench for the winter months. Thank you so much!
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